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Dear Friends,
 
I was so happy to spend meaningful time with our incoming class during
orientation on Shabbat and throughout the week. For your enjoyment, I am
pleased to share with you some of the highlights of our opening days.

To see the YU Orientation Video, click here or on the image above
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We have an amazing class of students and our orientation highlighted how YU
empowers each of our students to develop their unique potential as members of
our mesorah community and as leaders of tomorrow.
 
I look forward to a great year ahead.
 
My warmest regards,

Rabbi Dr. Ari Berman
President, Yeshiva University

 
Office of the President, Yeshiva University

2495 Amsterdam Avenue, Belfer Hall 12th Floor
New York, NY 10033
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